

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH,

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML Assistant Headteacher: Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

CB/DEC 18th April 2023

To parents/carers of pupils in Year 10

Dear parent/carer

ENGLISH TRIP ON TUESDAY 25TH APRIL 2023

Your child will be visiting Dudley Canal Trust Limited, 501 Birmingham New Road, Dudley DY1 4SB on Tuesday 25th April 2023 as part of their English studies.

Pupils will not be required to wear school uniform however they will need suitable outdoor clothing including a warm coat and sensible footwear etc. We plan to use public transport to travel to and from the venue but will be back in time for normal transport arrangements home. If you would like your child to bring some money in case there is an opportunity to purchase any souvenir items, I would suggest no more than £5.

A packed lunch will be required; this will be provided by our school kitchen for any pupils who are in receipt of a free school meal.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me.

Yours sincerely

MR C BOWEN

ENGLISH CURRICULUM LEAD



INVESTORS IN PE⊖PLE™

We invest in people Gold

Team Teach Gold Award

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award







Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark – Silver Award